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VICTORIAN ROYAL COMMISSION – CLOSING SUBMISSIONS 

MELBOURNE: Crown Resorts Limited (ASX:CWN) (Crown) announced that closing submissions by 
Counsel Assisting the Victorian Royal Commission will be made today. Counsel Assisting's closing 
submissions will commence at 11:00 am (Melbourne time) and will be live-streamed on the Victorian 
Royal Commission's website, which can be found at https://www.rccol.vic.gov.au/.  
 
Crown is preparing its closing submissions to the Victorian Royal Commission, which will be delivered 
on 3 August 2021.  
 
The Victorian Royal Commission will consider Counsel Assisting's closing submissions and closing 
submissions from other parties, including Crown, prior to reporting its findings and any 
recommendations by 15 October 2021. 
 
As previously announced, Crown is also undertaking a review of the potential gaming tax 
underpayment as referred to in the Victorian Royal Commission and will update the market once 
Crown’s review is complete. 
 
ENDS 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Executive Chairman, Helen Coonan. 
 
Investor and Analyst Enquiries – Matthew Young, Investor Relations, 03 9292 8848. 

Media Enquiries – Natasha Stipanov, Corporate Affairs, 03 9292 8671. 
 

COPIES OF RELEASES 
 
Copies of previous media and ASX announcements issued by Crown are available on Crown's website 
at www.crownresorts.com.au 


